
A quiet week in Clutton. Many thanks to those of you who are following the school uniform policy with
regards to hair and jewellery, there are however a few children still wearing necklaces, big earrings and
have long hair that is not tied back. Please do not be offended if your child’s class teacher approaches
you about this. It is for health and safety reasons.

Extra-curricular clubs started this week. It’s great to see so many children taking part in at least one club.
If your child has not signed up for any and would like to attend, please ring the school office as there
are still a few spaces available in some clubs and of course multi-sports will be starting on Thursdays
shortly.

Also, just a reminder that the school day begins at 8.45am with the expectation that your child is in their
classroom ready to learn by 8.50am when registers will be taken. Any child arriving after this time will
be marked as late.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

MULTI SPORTS CLUB

We have employed a new sports company to run our
multisports club.
PH sports work in many other schools in our area and
are highly thought of.

The aim will be for the club to run on Thursdays
3.15-4.15 with the first session beginning on Thursday
25th January.

Flyers on how to sign up will be sent out next week.
Children in receipt of pupil premium funding will be
subsidised by the school.

School Nursing Webinar

Please find details below for a FREE emotional health and well-being webinar that
school nurses are holding on the 8th of February from 13:00-14:00 for parents/carers
who have concerns/ worries about their children's emotional health. If you would like
to attend the sessions, please click on the links below to sign up.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-health-and-wellbeing-webinar-for-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-
773058898977?aff=odd tdt creator

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-health-and-wellbeing-webinar-for-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-773058898977?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-health-and-wellbeing-webinar-for-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-773058898977?aff=oddtdtcreator


Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to Grace, Teddy, Charlie,
Alfie, Harry, Abel and Delilah for receiving
the Head Teacher Award this week.

Doodle Maths

Well done to everyone that completed
their Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables
this week.

The children with the most stars in their class are:

Doodle Maths - Reuben, Johannes, Phoebe, Teddy, Elsie, Charlie and Fraser.

Congratulations to Johannes for achieving a 365 day streak and receiving a Doodle ruler and
pencil.

Doodle Tables - Abel, Damon, Freddie, James and Rosa.

Other Awards

Scarlett showed her football trophy. Delilah, Mimi
and Evie their gymnastics certificates. Elsie had a
new swimming award and Harry showed his martial
arts certificate.



Is your child interested in a Science Club?

We have been approached by a company offering to run an after school science club. The price would
be £7 a week per child. All sessions are completely hands-on and topics include engineering, potions,
electricity, light and more, and are suitable for Years 1 - 6. The minimum number of children needed for
the club to run is 12, so we don’t want to commit unless there is interest for it. If you would like your child
to attend a club like this then please let us know in the school office and if there is enough interest we
will go ahead. If there is a day you would prefer the club to run please tell us that too and we’ll see
what works for the majority. UPDATE - We have had 7 children express an interest so far. Please let
the office know if you are interested and haven’t done so already.

Notices
● Appropriate clothing - As the weather is colder and wetter, please can you ensure your child has

a pair of named wellies in school and wears a coat.

● Jewellery - small stud earrings only please.

● School Day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates close at 8.50am each morning.

● School Pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.

● Please do not allow your child to climb on the school wall, fence or gates. Thank you.


